
Daily Announcements for Friday, September 20, 2019 
 
Cross Country 
The Girls Cross Country team had an astounding victory over Pierce this week. The 
Clark Girls team had 17 girls score in the top 20 totaling a resounding 16 points. 
Improving their times on our home course were Brooklyn Alvarez, Tarin Lollis, 
Tegan Tripp, Aubrey Martinez, and Sabrina Lodise. Amazing job to all the girls!!! 
The next home meet is Monday against Kahler! Come out and see how fast we can 
run! 
 
Chess Club 
Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess: The 
next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday morning September 25th in 
room 607 from 8:00 a.m. until 8:30 a.m. 
 
5th Grade Choir 
Attention all 5th Grade Students - 5th grade choir will have our first meeting and 
rehearsal this upcoming Monday, September 23rd after school until 5:00 p.m.  in 
the choir room, 307. If you cannot attend this first meeting, please see Mrs. 
Arroyo for more details.  
 
Mum Sale 
Clark Choir Mum Sale is happening tomorrow from 8 a.m. to NOON! Mums are 
selling for $9 each, or 3 for $25. All pre-sale orders must be picked up during this 
time as well. Cash, check and credit card are accepted. All proceeds go towards the 
Clark Choir program. 
 
Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library on September 24th-26th. 
Parents may shop before school from 8:15 a.m-8:47 a.m.  Students will shop on 
designated days with their language arts class. Parents may use the new feature, 
eWallet, to give their student a convenient, digital payment option.  
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair 
 
Parents: If you need to pick up your child early from school, please send a note, 
have your child bring it the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a 
pass for them to leave class at the time noted.  
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair


Box Tops for Education is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to scan 
your cast register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your 
phone and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The 
digital change may take a few years to happen.  
There are still the old box tops on boxes. We will still be counting the old box tops 
as long as they have not expired. Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and 
have your student place them in the box in the office. If you have an questions, 
please do not hesitate to call or email me (khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you!! 
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